Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo's Meeting With President-Elect Lopez Obrador of Mexico

Readout Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC July 13, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:□

Today Secretary Pompeo met with President-elect of Mexico Andres Manuel Lopez Obrador at the office of the MORENA political party in Mexico City, Mexico. Secretary Pompeo congratulated Mr. Lopez Obrador on his July 1 victory and said the United States looks forward to working with Mr. Lopez Obrador and his cabinet after inauguration on December 1.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department. External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.